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   HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

It has been a fun-packed first week back for our 

children. On Tuesday, our Upper Juniors joined 

together to plan their own science investigations – 

there was a real buzz in the hall as they worked 

together. 

 

On Thursday, Wisteria Class enjoyed their first big 

trip to Winchester Science Centre. Their behaviour 

throughout the day was outstanding and they 

thoroughly enjoyed all of the science learning! In 

the morning, they had a rocket workshop where 

they designed their own rockets and saw how far 

they would shoot off! This was followed by a 

relaxing time in the planetarium exploring all of the 

planets in their solar system.  

 

The children were immersed in the rich learning 

experiences and this was evident in their quotes: 

 

 "I enjoyed it because I just loved it!" Darcy 

 "It was amazing because I knew the 

planets when they were coming." Noah 

 "I loved it because I knew all of the space 

planets." Isaac 

 

The week was then topped off with an enriching 

World Book Day (see photos on page 4). There 

was a fabulous array of book character costumes 

and an engaging assembly which promoted a love 

of reading. The children were immersed all day 

and worked hard to create their own picture books 

linked to “Croc and Bird.” 

 

Have a restful weekend. 
 

Mrs J Lewry  

Headteacher 
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Reminders 
 

M&M Production 

Jungle Book 
Payment of £3.50 is due by 

25th March. 

Thank you. 

 

Dragon Club Easter 
Booking Forms available from  

Dragon Club. 

 

End of Spring Term 
Spring Term finishes on 

Thursday 7th April at 12 noon. 

 

Cook’s New Delicious Menu 

Tasting Day 
Pop along to the Dining Hall 

on Friday 11th March at 2.30 pm 

to sample Cook’s new delicious menu. 
 

 

SAVE THE SCIENCE DATE 
 

Science Week will take place from 14th March to the 

18th March.  On Friday 18th March from 2.30 pm to 

2.50 pm parents will 

be invited to see the 

children’s Science 

work. 
 

Details to follow! 



 

The Dragon’s Eggs results for this week are: 
 

 1st Laal 248 

2nd Zolty 234 

3rd Azul 180 

4th Verde 151 

 

Congratulations to Laal!  

HOUSE WINNER 

THIS WEEK 

This Week’s Teacher Achievement and 

PSHE Awards 
 

  ACHIEVEMENT   PSHE 

Wisteria  Aliyana Hussain     Chloe Myles  

Cherry  Imogen Curson     Maria Zamfir  

Oak   Sewal Findik     Alexandra Taras   

Ash   Remi Robinson     Alfie Chapple  

Hawthorn  Nusayba Alharbat     Millie Parish   

Juniper  Adam Wilkins    Christina Athanasiadou 

Maple  Alex Griffiths     Imogen Stepp  

Acer   Loui Basden     Emily Leeke  

Redwood  Logan Harding     John Meira Canedo  

Cedar  Harrison Graham    Lola Begley  

Sport  Lilly Prins     Swadha Tyagi 
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Attendance 

This week’s attendance is 93.64%.   

which is an improvement on the week prior to 

half term which was 92.99%. 
 

Keep up the good work! 

 

ROAD CLOSURE 

Advanced Warning 
 

Pelican Lane will be closed from 

8 am until 5 pm on 

Wednesday 9th March 

No access except for 

disabled vehicles. 

All other parents to park in Waitrose 

and walk. 

Many thanks. 

 

The Dragon’s Eggs results for 

Spring Term 1 are: 
 

 1st Azul 19  

2nd Zolty and Laal 16 

4th Verde 10 

 

Congratulations to Azul! 

HOUSE WINNER 

SPRING TERM 1 
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CHILDREN’S WORK AND WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

 

 

 

Wisteria Class 
 

This week in Wisteria Class, they have 

been investigating different ways to  

measure things.  On Tuesday, they  

explored measuring length with different 

items!  They learnt that Dylan was 9 and a 

half dominoes long and 7 books long.  

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

Today we have been celebrating World Book Day.  

We have all dressed up as our favourite book character and it was great fun seeing 

everyone's costumes in assembly.  

We enjoyed listening to extracts of teachers' and children's favourite stories.  

All day we have worked hard on planning, drafting and publishing our own picture books based on the story 

Croc and Bird by Alexis Deacon.  

We are looking forward to sharing our finished picture books.   


